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Our mission is to KNOW Jesus, SERVE Jesus and SHARE Jesus 

  

 

 

                                                                        

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                                                                       

                                                                                  

 

              

 

                     

 

God is doing so many wonderful things at Oakdale 

Baptist Church!  Beautiful renovations and upgrades are 

being completed with new projects getting ready to 

begin. We are very close to adding a Student Pastor to 

our ministry staff.  Every week we are meeting new 

guests who are visiting in our services.  We continue to 

reach hundreds more through our Facebook live streaming every Sunday 

morning as we utilize the latest technology to reach our world for Christ.  

We are moving in the right direction and the Lord is blessing!  Remember 

our vision as we move forward united:     
 

Our vision statement: To reach the lost with the Gospel & to disciple/train 

up members to do the work of ministry. (Eph. 4:11-16). 
 

Priority truths to promote: Sound doctrine (Biblical Truth) and love 
 

Our Short Term vision: (Currently and into the next 4 years) 

To preach and teach the Word of God in every ministry organization of the 

church, making this a priority in all departments, utilizing internet, social 

media, radio and television. 
 

To continue our missions emphasis locally, state-side, and around the 

world. It’s the whole gospel for the whole world! 
 

To utilize our family life center as a satellite sanctuary once additional 

space is needed.  
 

To develop more opportunities for fellowship. 
 

To add to staff an associate Pastor who will focus on youth and children’s 

ministries and our Upward ministry. 
 

To continue updating our building and grounds to make them more guest 

friendly. Oakdale is turning 75 years old in 2018 but we don’t want to look 

our age.  Our facilities, our ministries, our worship styles, must be relevant 

to this generation. 
 

To develop new ministries/classes that are relevant to today’s issues. Our 

L.I.F.E. ministry is a clear example of this.  
 

Our Long Term Vision: (5 years & beyond) 

In order to reach more people:  

We must continue to use modern technology to proclaim the Gospel here 

and around the world.  
 

We must develop a plan to expand our worship facilities in the future.  We 

must look ahead and plan and expect for growth.  
 

To become a church where all are welcome to attend but where truth is  

never compromised.  
 

Following the example of Acts 1:8 to continue our focus upon missions 

striving to send forth each year a local mission, a state-side mission, and a 

foreign mission trip. 
 

In order to disciple others: 

To encourage every member to be active in ministry.  
 

To add to our staff an additional associate minister to children.     
       

      Pastor Mike 

                            

 

   

    WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

                  SUNDAY 

        FEBRUARY 18TH      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

     

     FEBRUARY 13TH 

  6:30 PM 

Oakdale Fellowship Hall 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 24TH 

Last upward game  

 

 

    

 
 

 

   

 

 

FEBRUARY 25TH 

Upward Awards Night 

6:00 PM 

OBC Family Life Center 

 

 

 

 

    

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwivqqSI8tjRAhWCJiYKHeOdA7kQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Ftammytarheel%2Fupward-cheerleading%2F&psig=AFQjCNGhZmIfX5kinW67BrTuPO6jsJIKmA&ust=148528234


                                  

    59/9a.9w нлмт 
 
 

 

 

Monthly reports are placed in the literature racks by 10th of 

month.  If any questions, e-mail  

treasurer @obcbaptist.org or call the church.   

 

 

Outdoor sign balance as of 1-21-18 

is $15,791.88.   

Estimated cost is $19,638.50. 
 

 

Malachi 3:10 

Bring all the tithes into the storehouse, that there may be 

food in My house, and try Me now in this,”  says the LORD 

of hosts, “If I will not open for you the windows of heaven 

and pour out for you such blessing that there will not be 

room enough to receive it. 
 

 

If you haven’t picked up your 2018 box of  

offering envelopes from the front pew, please 

pick it up.  Be prepared to follow God’s  

command & tithe in the new year. 

 
 

Your yearly Contribution Statements are now 

available in your mailboxes between the two 

nurseries.    

 

  Income & Expenses 

General Fund Income           $38,429.60 

December Expenses           $22,395.16 

Difference           $16,034.44 

Designated Fund Receipts 

December Only* 

 

*Not account balances 

 Building Fund            $  5,000.00 

Lottie Moon Offering            $   4,752.88 

Love Offerings            $      996.00 

Mission Trips Income            $        79.80 

NC Missions            $        12.00 

Samaritans Purse            $        10.00 

SCLO Income            $      300.00 

Upward Registration            $      885.00 

Youth Income            $        50.00 

WMU Income            $      107.50 

    

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you for all your prayers, cards & 

food.  Most of all for the love and support 

and for being my Church Family.     Thank 

you! 

                           Christian Love, Jean Price 

********************************************** 

To all the Ladies in my Church, 

   Thank you so much for all your prayers, cards & food.  

Most of all the prayer blanket.  It means so much to me 

and brought me a lot of comfort.  I could feel the love & 

prayers from you all. 

   Thank you for being my Sisters in Christ. 

      Love, Jean Price 

*********************************************** 

Thank you to the Ladies of Oakdale for the lovely prayer 

blanket.  It means so much to have family & friend’s  

support in times like this.  Please continue to pray for  

courage & strength as we try to push through these final 

chemo treatments. 

     Love, Mike Varnell 

***********************************************

Sweet Ladies, 

   Thank you so much for praying for me during these past 

few months and thank you so much for the beautiful  

prayer blanket.  I have used the blanket many days to keep 

me warm and to keep the chill off my body.  Knowing the  

blanket was prayed over, given to me in love by ladies 

who love Jesus and share his love, warms by heart.  I pray 

God’s blessings on your ladies group as you continue to 

serve our Savior. 

     Love to each of you, Rosa Porter 

*********************************************** 

Dear Oakdale Women, 

   A belated but heartfelt thank you for the blanket the 

Women’s Ministry gave to me earlier this year.  It has 

been  my “Linus” blanket because I am under it everyday!  

I appreciate your thoughtfulness so much. 

   God Bless you all! 

      Love in Christ, Jackie Medley 

*********************************************** 

Greetings Oakdale Baptist Church, 

    I continue to make great progress with my new kidney.  

The transplant team is very pleased with my recovery as 

well. 

   All of this could not have been possible without your 

prayers along the way.  My family and I want to thank you 

for lifting us up in prayer, interceding on our behalf and 

letting us know you care.  Your faithful support  

surrounded us during some very difficult times. 

   Our spirits are knitted together through our faith in Jesus 

Christ.  So we give thanks unto the Lord for our fellowship 

with you.   

   We look forward to our visit real soon.  

      Thank you! 

      In Christ’s Love, 

     The Mossbergs  
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      "Love your neighbor as yourself". The Golden Rule is 

a guideline for all of us to live by.    

     If the whole world would live this "rule", it would be 

a lot better place! God wants all of us to love one  

another. Even if it is not always an easy thing to do.  

 

    The dates for Children's camp have been changed to 

July 30 -August 3. There are 12   

spots available. The sign -up sheet is 

on the table by the Welcome Center. 

A deposit of $75 is due Feb 28. See 

Jessica Strickland if you have questi ons. 
 

 

Teachers are needed to sign-up for Bible Skills 

and Thrills on Wednesday night at 7:00.  Thirty 

minutes will be class time and the other 30 

minutes will be choir with Miss Angie.  The  

classes are K-2nd grade and 3rd-5th grade.  A 

new session started in January and they run in 

quarters.  The sign-up sheet is on the table by the 

             Welcome Center. 

 

     

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

WORSHIP KIDSTYLE  

SCHEDULE  

FOR FEBRUARY 
 

(CHILDREN’S CHURCH)  
 

           

                2/4      Jewel Calhoun & Justin Hipskey  

                 2/11     Kaye & Thomas Bulluck 

                 2/18     Meghan Smith & Justine Wells 

                 2/25     Dawn Rhodes & Terin Chapman               

                                     

Please contact Jewel Calhoun at 567-7500 if you cannot 

serve your Sunday so we can make alternate arrangements.   
 

If you would like to help, contact Jewel Calhoun. 

    

 3:30 Student  

Ministries  
    
  

  

Thanks to all who came out to meet Aaron  

Laskey on January 14th.  Most of the youth were 

able to attend.  Aaron also led the youth that 

night and there was great interaction between 

him and the youth.  Mr. Laskey is being  

considered as our part-time student pastor.  He 

will share his testimony in our 11:00 AM service 

on January 28th and a vote will take place the 

following Sunday, February 4th.  Please continue 

to pray as we move forward.    

 

UPDATE ON SUMMER CAMP: 

We will be going to Crossings Camp in  

Kentucky the week of June 16-21.  The rate for 

camp will be $273.00 plus an additional $25-$30 

for a one night stay in a hotel on the way.  We 

are working in concessions at Upward and will 

plan to have a luncheon/cake auction in the 

spring to help with the cost of camp.  You will 

need to pay a $75 deposit by February 21st.  This 

will hold your spot.  After this date, we cannot 

guarantee you a spot.  We have pre-registered for 

25 and we have 22 signed up so far.   

 

If you have never attended this camp, it is a great 

camp and it will be a week you will never forget! 

 

Please see Aaron or Trina with any questions. 

 

Thanks!  

 

 

-Youth will continue to meet on Wed. at 7 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.churchart.com/subscriber/viewimages?keywords=children+camp&entry_date=1%2f1%2f0001&image_type=cl%2cph%2cpp%2cbc%2cca&page=5&ipp=12


Meeting the first and third Tuesdays  

of each month at Oakdale Baptist Church and the 

second and fourth Tuesdays at Peace Makers 

from 6:30-8:15. 

L.I.F.E. DINNER SCHEDULE 

FOR FEBRUARY 
 

   February  6th     Marcia & James Walston 
 

   February 20th    JOY Group 

 

   UPWARD NEWS 
Upward Basketball and Cheerleading is up and running after a slow start with the snow.  I would like to 

take a moment and thank everyone for stepping up and stepping in.  Upward is more than Basketball, it is 

a chance to lead others to Christ while using the game of Basketball. 

 

Please continue to bathe in prayer this opportunity to advance God's kingdom. We meet half court each Saturday at 

8:30 AM for special prayer and would love for you to join us.  

 

Award ceremony -- February 25th at 6:00 PM at Oakdale’s Family Life Center  

 

In Jesus Name 

Glenn Howell 

 

Thank you all for your support and remember, “It’s not the shoes, it’s the SOULS.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

July 8  ̧12 

 

Sound the buzzer for Spirit week!  We are 
now in the planning stage for 2018 VBS.  
Get in on the ground floor.  Opportunities 
to help are everywhere ï just come grab 
your blessing.  If you have questions or 
want to volunteer, just let me know.  More 
info will be coming! 
 
Miss Angie 
 

Are you ready to get your 
GAME ON! 



{ǳƴ aƻƴ ¢ǳŜ ²ŜŘ ¢Ƙǳ CǊƛ {ŀǘ 

    1     

 
 

 

 

 
 

Upward Practice 

2 

 

 
 

 

 

Upward Practice 

3      Upward  

              Games 

4 5 

 

 

 
 

 

Upward Practice 

6    10:30 AM  
JOY Group Lunch 

 

6:30 PM-8:15 PM 

LIFE Addiction  

Recovery Program 

 

Upward Practice 

7  7:00 PM 

Children’s Choir 

Practice/Bible 

Skills 

 

7:00 PM 

Regular  

Schedule 

8 

 

 

 

 
 

Upward Practice 

9 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Upward Practice 

10   Upward  

              Games 

 

 

11  
 

 

4:30 PM 

Deacon Meeting 

12 10:00 AM 
Missions Prayer 

Group at OBC 

 

 
 

 

Upward Practice 

13     6:30 PM 

Men’s Supper/Mtg 
 

6:30 PM-8:15 PM 

LIFE Addiction 

Recovery Program 

at Peace Makers 

 

Upward Practice 

14   
 

7:00 PM 

Business  

Conference 

(No other  

activities) 

15    2:00 PM 

       JOY Group 
 

7:00 PM 

Council Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upward Practice 

16 

 

 

 

 
 

Upward Practice 

17   Upward  

              Games 

18 

 
WMU 

Sunday 

19  
7:30 PM-9:30 PM 

“The Power of a 

Praying Wife” 

Bible Study 

 

 

Upward Practice 

20 
 
 

6:30 PM-8:15 PM 

LIFE Addiction  

Recovery Program 

 

 

Upward Practice 

21  7:00 PM 

Children’s Choir 

Practice/Bible 

Skills 

 

7:00 PM 

Regular  

Schedule  

22 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Upward Practice 

23 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Upward Practice 

24    
    Last Day of 

Upward Games  

 

 

 

 

25      6:00 PM 

  Upward Awards 

Night in Family 

Life Center at 

Oakdale 

26 

 

 

 

 

 

27 
6:30 PM-8:15 PM 

LIFE Addiction 

Recovery Program 

at Peace Makers 

 

 

28  7:00 PM 

Children’s Choir 

Practice/Bible 

Skills 

 

7:00 PM 

Regular  

Schedule 

   



USHER TEAM FOR FEBRUARY 

 
EMMETT TATUM 

BUTCH HARRELL 

WAYNE CALHOUN 

RICKEY MURRAY 

SECURITY FOR FEBRUARY 
 

      2/4      Shawn & Spencer Webb 

      2/11    Tad Rhodes & Andy Batts 

      2/18    Chris Webb & Danny Calhoun 

      2/25    Tony Lassiter & Eric Stott 

2/1      Brandon Mullins 2/20     Michelle House 

2/3      Theresa Lassiter 2/21     Linda Davis 

2/5      Lauren Holloman 2/22     Michael Howard, Jr. 

2/5      Brad Summerlin 2/22     Jayci Webb 

2/6      Elvis Pineda 2/23     Tracey Brinkley 

2/9      Joseph Bentley 2/25     Tim Taylor 

2/9      Tony Lassiter 2/26     Collin Spain 

2/10     Kaye Edmondson 2/27     Barbara Summerlin 

2/14     Elaine Harris 2/29     Jett Webb 

  

    
 

                                  FEBRUARY 2018 

 

February Nursery Coordinator-Linda  Ruffin- 

442-1400 or 904-5265 

Please contact her if you are unable to serve on your  

Sunday so that she has plenty of time to find coverage. 
 

    2/4       Babies-Barbara Whitehurst & Paula Taylor 

     2/4       Toddlers-Rose Ruffin & Lisa Whitley  

 

     2/11      Babies-Angela Spain & Kathy Calhoun 

     2/11      Toddlers-Susan Cobb & Sandy Howard 

 

     2/18      Babies-Lynn & Phillip Eason 

     2/18      Toddlers-Samantha Wells & Nick Andrews 

 

     2/25      Babies-Susie & Shawn Webb 

     2/25      Toddlers-Shelby Webb & Katie Lassiter 

For all women participating in “The  

Power of a Praying Wife” Bible Study, 

once a month we will be meeting at the 

church for a time of fellowship and study 

together.  It will be held the third Monday 

of each month through the month of July.  

Our next meeting will be February 19th.  If you have any 

questions, please see Joy Eatmon. 

 

JOY GROUP NEWS 
 

      
 

JOY Group Meeting 

February 15, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

Oakdale Baptist Church Fellowship Hall 

Devotion-Linda Ruffin 

“Beans & Bingo Party” 

Fellowship-Snacks 

Everyone is Welcome! 

Come Christians,  

Join to Sing 

Alleluia!  Amen!  
 
Sing to the LORD a new song; sing to 
the LORD, all the earth.  Psalm 96: 1 
 

I just love being a part of a singing 
church.  Every Sunday itôs so uplifting to 
hear as you raise your voices in praise 
to God Almighty.   In any situation ï from 
the big booming sound of contemporary 
music to the quiet tones of the piano ï 
you never fail to join in like a mighty  
chorus.  What a beautiful gift of praise. 
 

Thank you, Oakdale!  Keep getting your 
ñsingò on! 
 
Angie Ruffin 



 MISSIONS  

BAPTIST MEN  
     

Oakdale Men, 

 

We continue to meet each 2nd Tuesday of the month at  

6:30 PM at a determined location . Good food and  

fellowship is always the headliner. Staying in tune and in 

touch is another benefit of the Men's supper.  It helps to 

know what projects are in the works so you can determine 

where God can use your talents.  The meeting in February 

will focus on awareness of needs and opportunities right here 

around our church.  Please come join us! 

 

We look forward to the month of March, which will include 

two different men's conferences: 

     The annual Men's East Coast Bible Conference at  

Englewood Baptist Church will be held March 9-10.   

Registration is $30 if received by February 26th, but $50 if 

received after February 26th.   

     The Men's Ignite Conference at Liberty University will be 

held on March 16th & 17th.   

 

Be on the look out for more details about these conferences. 

 

In the Hope He made available for all, 

 

Tony Lassiter  

Men’s Director 

 

 

WOMENõS MINISTRY NEWS 
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ 
ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇǎΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǘŀǊǘ ŀƎŀƛƴ ƛƴ aŀǊŎƘ 
ǿƛǘƘ ŜǾŜƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǇƭŀƴƴŜŘΦ  ¦ƴǝƭ ǘƘŜƴΣ 
ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ оǊŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ 
ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǘƻ ǎǘǳŘȅ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ Ϧ¢ƘŜ tƻǿŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
tǊŀȅƛƴƎ ²ƛŦŜϦΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ 
ƎǊƻǳǇΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ Wƻȅ 9ŀǘƳƻƴ ƻǊ CŜƭŜŎƛŀ 9ŘƳƻƴŘǎƻƴΦ  
 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǝǊŜŘΣ ǘƘƛƴƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ 
ƎǊƻǳǇ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀǘ мл !a ƛƴ ǘƘŜ CŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ƘŀƭƭΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ 
ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ 
 

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ²ƻƳŜƴϥǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 
муǘƘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΦ  !ƭƭ ƭŀŘƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ  
ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƳŜƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƻƛǊ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ŀ 
ƧƻȅŦǳƭ ƴƻƛǎŜ ǳƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ōŜƛƴƎ 
5ŀǳƎƘǘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ YƛƴƎΗ 
 

ϦL ǇǊŀƛǎŜ ȅƻǳ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀƳ ŦŜŀǊŦǳƭƭȅ ϧ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭƭȅ 
ƳŀŘŜΦϦ tǎŀƭƳ мофΥмп 
 
tǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ILaΣ 
YŀǊŜƴ aǳǊǊŀȅ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSIONS 2018 UPDATE 
 

The St. Lucia mission trip will be July 19-28, 2018.  This is a foreign mission trip so passports are  
required. The teams purpose will include conducting a sports camp (soccer, basketball, volleyball), 
tent crusade meetings at night, and children's ministries including VBS.  Oakdale's team will join with 
another team out of Nash County so combined, we can fulfill these ministry goals.  The cost for the trip 
will be about $1500-$1800 per person which includes airfare, lodging, and food.   
 
Here is what the team needs: Your prayers; volunteer coaches and players to go as well as children 
ministry workers, and financial donations to offset costs.  If you desire to know more, please contact 
Pastor Mike at 252-560-5091. 



Oakdale Staff 
Pastor:  Pastor Mike Dixon 

Music Director:  Ms. Angie Ruffin 
Secretary:  Mrs. Sharon Lynch 

Oakdale Baptist Church 
13037 US 64 ALT WEST HWY 
Rocky Mount, NC 27801 
252-442-6587 
Info@obcbaptist.org 

https://twitter.com/obcbaptist 
 
Address Service Requested 

 
     
 

 

 

   I was talking to a friend recently about some setbacks we were experiencing.  Things were out of our control and we could see 

stuff happening right in front of us, but we could do nothing within our collective power to stop the madness!  Have you ever 

been at the point where your world is going crazy and you seem to be the only sanity remaining…we were there! 

   It felt like we were suffering the consequences of someone else's bad decisions and I was assuring him that one day, we would 

realize why it had to happen the way it did, even though we didn't like it. 

   It surprised me when my friend asked me this question in response.  "Do you really believe all of this had to happen? Or could 

it all have been avoided?"  

   I'm sure you've asked similar questions about events in your life. In fact, I'm sure you've posed similar questions to God.  I 

don't have a good enough memory for all the times I've questioned God about why things happened the way they did, but I know 

I have asked the question! 

   Making sense out of the circumstances in our lives can be messy, but during that moment with my friend, God showed me 

something powerful.  You see, we're always going to have "why's" in life. 

 Why did I have to be taken advantage of? 

 Why am I always the one who gets overlooked? 

 Why do I have it so much harder than everyone else? 

 Why am I going through this now? 

 God, why am I still stuck here? 

   If you've ever had thoughts like those, I want you to know that you're not alone. We've all been there. Everyone experiences 

thoughts of doubt, frustration, and confusion.  The key is to make a shift in your perspective. If you will take your focus off 

the reason “why,” you're going to discover the revelation of who God is in every season of your life.  

   Often we spend so much time trying to avoid the “bad” in life that we miss the reason God placed us in the middle of it to 

begin with.  Perhaps with outward focus and a focus on meeting the needs of the hurting people around us, we won’t get locked 

into the “woe is me” syndrome!  God commands us to reach the broken hearted…will you help? 
 

      Jeff Eatmon  

Prayer Coordinators 
 
 

Melissa Dixon-252-560-5096 (Primary) 

May Howell-903-2983 (Backup) 

 

DEACON BEACON—News from Deacon Ministry Team 

A guiding light to  the rock 

https://stevenfurtick.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d8c6e819046d4b817c343d92&id=52c3e41c37&e=64c8edddd0

